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I am opposed to SB238, which would allow local police and sheriffs to use drones to 

spy on Oregonians without court oversight. With our country on the brink of a fascist, 

authoritarian government led by Trump and Stephen Miller who are deploying ICE 

and other federal law enforcement to track down, harm, and imprison everyday 

people in our country – including judges, elected leaders, and union leaders – this 

type of surveillance is especially dangerous right now. Please vote NO. Thank you. 


